Gabriola

RECREATION SOCIETY

Badminton - Return to Play: November, 2020
Mondays, 6:30 — 8:30 p.m.; Community Hall

Guidelines for Safe Play
As per safety guidelines for the community hall, GRS, and established by Badminton B.C.

- No drop-ins; must sign into the scheduler. Please do so 24 hours in advance so we can
gauge numbers. Maximum 12 people/night. The link is:
https://signup.com/go/eUOmNxb

- Submit GRS registration material in advance. These relate to GRS safety protocols and
insurance. They include a registration form, health declaration, and waiver. The link is:
https://www.gabriolarecreation.org/covid-19.

- Hand sanitize before and after play

- Disinfect all high touch surfaces before and after play — (ie) light switches, door handles,
chairs, tables.

- Bring your own water; no sharing of food or drink

- Use your own racquet. We have spare racquets, if you need to borrow one. Can keep it
until you get your own.

- Must use your own shuttlecock for serving. Players will be provided with free
shuttlecocks to keep, marked to indicate who they belong to.

- Only touch other people’s shuttlecocks with your racquet, not your hand

- Play can be singles or doubles; depends on turnout

- No physical contact between players. Maintain 2m physical distance when off the court;
also, as much as possible, during play. Stay on your side of the court.

- Avoid touching your face after contact with any equipment, or shared surface.

- When off the court, 2 players can wait on the stage; 2 can wait in the foyer

- When off the court, players will wear a mask, and use the same chair for the evening.



